To: City of Portland Inspections and Permitting
Date: 10/18/2016

Re Land use complaint #32227

Permit # 00033
48 Hancock St Portland, ME 04101

Dear Mr Rioux,
Please find attached the following information as requested in your letter dated October 3rd in
reference to Land use Complaint #32227. 1) Plans bearing the seal of a licensed engineer

reflecting the construction changes. 2) Pictures and survey re-identifying property line pins.

| respectfully request permit # 2015 00033 to be reconsidered based on the above information
provided and amended to reflect changes in the field due to unforeseen site conditions.

Our window of seasonal working conditions is closing and we hope that your review process will
help us get back on schedule in a timely manner. Thank you

Sincerely,

Liv Chase



